From: Alan Jacques

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 10:24 AM

To: NC Clerks <clerks@norfolkcounty.ca>; Grow Norfolk <GROWNorfolk@norfolkcounty.ca>
Subject: Delhi Urban Boundary Expansion Comments
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Good morning,
We are the owners of 18 Tisdale Drive located in Delhi, Ontario.

In advance of the County of Norfolk Special Council meeting that has been scheduled for April
16, 2024 regarding the urban boundary expansions in Delhi, we strongly recommend that
Council consider including the entirety of the Delhi Golf Course and Country Club within the
Urban Boundary as outlined in Option 2 for Delhi.

Regards,
Alan & Sharon Jacques





